
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We wish to inform you that our Nairobi Main Office Branch will be temporarily closed on 

7th July 2025 as part of our Business Continuity Plan (BCP). 

During this period, all banking services will continue to be available at our nearby Sarit Centre 

Branch, where the Nairobi Main Office Branch team will be present to assist you with your 

transactions and inquiries. 

We also encourage you to make use of our Alternate Delivery Channels, including: 

 Mobile Banking 

 Internet Banking 

 Cash Recyclers (ATMs) 
for convenient access to all your banking needs. 

Please note that all other branches will remain open and operate as per regular working hours. 

Sarit Centre Branch Address: 
Bank of Baroda Kenya Ltd 

Lower Ground Floor, Sarit Centre Mall, Nairobi 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate your understanding 

and cooperation. 

Thank you for banking with us. 

 


